
 

 

 

Presented by TD Wealth 

Hello all participants, coaches and parents 

Again thank you for attending last week’s Youth CyberSail Regatta.  We hope you had as much fun as we 

did putting on the event. 

A few updates for you.   

First of all you can find all event photo’s on TSG Photo’s Website.  Christian Bonin took some incredible 

photo’s.  Click on this link and scroll through the images to be reminded of the fun had this past 

weekend. 

 https://www.tsgphoto.com/Sailing/2024-Events/RCYC-CyberSail-Youth-Regatta 
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Secondly, all the events have been updated on the Sailmon App. You can now find the data we spoke so 

much about during the event.  Log back into the Sailmon app, go to the events tab and look for the 

CyberSail events.  There you can find all sorts of data.  Please note that Sunday’s data is better than 

Saturday as many more of the trackers were operating correctly.  There is valuable information that can 

help all sailors understand how their speed, heel, distance sailed compares to others and then work to 

improve in those areas over the summer.  We hope this data can lead to stronger results as the season 

progresses!  

As you can see from the 3 screenshots below, it is not always the fastest speed that wins the race. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, I want to once again thank our generous supporters for the financial help they provide so that we 

could put on a great regatta.  Thank you to TD Wealth for sponsoring the trackers and Fogh Marine for 

the Gift cards handed out on Sat night to the highest speed winners of the day. 

 

Enjoy the rest of the 2024 sailing season and we look forward to having you all back again next year. 

 

Felicity Rodness 

Event Chair 

2024 RCYC Youth CyberSail Regatta 


